
PIECEMAKERS Greetings and a welcome back to fall. I hope everyone 

had a restful summer and are ready to get busy in our new Breezeway 

Suite. First, I want to thank Barbara  Bordereiux, Nancy Varner and    

Judy Ernest for moving all our sewing supplies to our new room.            

Second, I want to invite anyone who loves to sew to come be with us 

starting Thursday, November 7, to make quilts and blankets for our 

various charities. We meet from 9:00 am-12:00 pm in the Breezeway 

Suite off of the breezeway downstairs enjoying  fellowship, learning 

new techniques, and having a little  devotional. And lastly, we are in 

the  beginning of exciting things happening at First Pres and I know we 

will be a little cramped, displaced and frustrated at times. We will pray 

for patience,  understanding and unity always keeping Jesus in the 

forefront of all we say and do.  Looking  forward to our tenth year!                               

In His Name, Mary Herold 

 


